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One vehicle found, another missing, in Atchison
(KAIR)--Atchison Police recover a missing vehicle two days after they began the
search for another.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, a stolen 2015
Chevrolet Malibu, reported stolen in Macon County, Illinois in March, was
recovered in the 800 block of Kansas Avenue around 1:20 Monday morning.

Wilson says the investigation is continuing.

Meanwhile, Atchison Police are now looking for a pickup truck stolen early
Saturday morning.

According to Wilson, the 2002 Ford F-350 had been parked in the 500 block of
Laramie Street at the time of the theft, believed to have occurred around 5:15
Saturday morning.

The truck is described as white over gray in color.

Anyone with information related to either case should contact Atchison Police at
913-367-4323.
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